
Parent/Teacher Conferences scheduled for this Thursday, November 18 at 

Ellicottville Elementary and Middle/High School will be held in a virtual format, 

only.  Unfortunately, no in-person conferences will be held on campus. 

We feel a virtual option for conferences is prudent at this time, driven by our commitment to health and 
safety for all school community members. 

Scheduled conferences will be held at the agreed upon time.  Parents are asked to either use the video 
conference link provided by your teacher, or expect a phone call from a teacher at the time of the 
conference.  Either format is acceptable depending on each family's comfort level with technology. 

Thank you for understanding as we pivot to virtual parent/teacher conferences this coming Thursday, 
November 18.  Please visit our school website for additional information pertaining to this change. 

Thank you! 

ECS Administration 

  

 


